The Valley Patriot

Making the 6th District Great Again!

Dear Friends and Fellow Republicans
As most of you are aware by now, our President tested positive for the COVID virus, and
as a precaution was taken to Walter Reed Hospital over the weekend. He is expected to

make a full recovery.

We have all known for quite some time that the radical leftists are hate filled people. What



many of us did not know, or did not want to acknowledge, was how widespread this hatred
has become. Over the weekend, Waynesboro GOP Chair Danny Ledford, in conjunction
with District Vice Chair Ken Adams, and Central Regional Vice Chair Dwight Williams, had
a flag waving rally in Downtown Waynesboro. The overwhelming majority of people were
Trump supporters, and there were a few Biden supporters driving by. It was sickening to

see how hateful the Biden supporters were.

The rally had about 25 people, of all ethnicities and ages. Dwight's 2 children, ages 8 and
11 were there. While we have come to expect hatred out of the left, their depravity
reached a new low, when several of these superior persons stuck their middle finger at
Dwight's 2 children.

This is the new norm coming from the radical leftists. Now these same "compassionate"
people are openly wishing the President would die from the virus. Twitter and Facebook,
both of whom stifle speech from conservatives, are perfectly fine with people wishing our

President dead.

We must remember to be better people than they are.

There is alot of good news coming from our side. Warren County had a YUGE Trump
Rally Friday night in which over 300 people showed, to hear from Mrs. Wendy Gade
(Daniel's wife), the next Delegate from Warren and Frederick Counties (Bill Wiley) and
Front Royal Town Council Candidates (Lori Athey Cockrill, Scott Lloyd, and Joe
McFadden) and our Mayoral candidate Chris Holloway. Wendy Gade will be a force in
Virginia politics for many years to come - truly a lovely lady with classic southern grace and

manners.

Below is a video of the Shenandoah County GOP Trump Train. Unit Chair Randy Gilbert,
with alot of help from activist Sabrina Schnibel, helped organize this event. Here is a video
of the Caravan. https://youtu.be/zDI4A2Ty0_4

More of these caravans are coming. Here is a video of the Waynesboro Trump Flag

Waving Rally on Saturday October 3. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0bw60X80mQ4

The Party needs your help. If you can get involved in any way possible, please contact
your local Committee. If you do not know who your Unit Chair is, email me back and I'll

gladly put you in contact with them. Help is needed in door knocking and phone banking.

| specifically did not share videos of the Black Lives Matter people flipping off the children

and the peaceful Trump supporters.

An update on the radio ads. The 6th Congressional District Committee, with your help,

raised in excess of $13,000 to run radio ads for Team Trump and Team GOP. Thanks to


https://gmail.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c1f048b2a28dc3d3aba075921&id=286a197758&e=8e353af33f
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Obw6oX80mQ4

each of you for your support and help. Because of your generosity, these radio ads will run
up and down the entire 6th Congressional District, and into parts of the 5th and 10th as

well.

Thanks from the bottom of my heart to each of you for all the hard work you are doing, and

are going to do. It is only with your help that we will take back Virginia!

| remain your servant

S John Massoud
6th District Republican Party Chairman




October 20 - Augusta GOP Meeting - Details to follow.

November 1 - Shenandoah County Trump Train Caravan - details to follow.

VOTING HAS ALREADY BEGUN!!!! If you are concerned about being out in public,
go to your local registrar's office and vote. It's quite simple, | voted on Friday in
person, got in and out in less than 5 minutes!

Copyright © 2020 John Massoud 6th District Chair, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is:
John Massoud 6th District Chair
292
W Queen Street



Strasburg, VA 22657

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.



https://gmail.us17.list-manage.com/vcard?u=c1f048b2a28dc3d3aba075921&id=c28b9114bb
https://gmail.us17.list-manage.com/profile?u=c1f048b2a28dc3d3aba075921&id=c28b9114bb&e=8e353af33f
https://gmail.us17.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=c1f048b2a28dc3d3aba075921&id=c28b9114bb&e=8e353af33f&c=cc4f98e460
http://www.mailchimp.com/email-referral/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral_marketing&aid=c1f048b2a28dc3d3aba075921&afl=1

